
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Lowry, Joel"; "Chuck Johnston"
Cc: Hernandez, Christina, EMNRD
Subject: RE: 1RP-4817 - Abo SWD 2 - Original Workplan & Associated Correspondence
Date: Monday, June 4, 2018 11:26:00 AM

Mr. Lowry/Mr. Johnston:
 
Thank you for the follow-up. Please note that there is an additional Environmental Specialist in
District 1. Please include Christina Hernandez in all subsequent communications and report
submittals.
 
Yes, the concerns originally indicated for 1RP-4817 workplan are still valid. The areas represented by
SP-4 and SP-9 will require additional delineation.
 
Thanks,
Olivia
 

From: Lowry, Joel <JLowry@trcsolutions.com> 
Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 1:55 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Subject: 1RP-4817 - Abo SWD 2 - Original Workplan & Associated Correspondence
 
Ms. Yu,
 
Please find attached the Original Workplan and some associated correspondence regarding
Vanguard’s Abo SWD environmental remediation site. We anticipate beginning this project relatively
soon and I wanted to ensure that the Workplan has covered all of the bases and is still sufficient. The
only thing that caught my attention, or may have changed, is that the area characterized by sample
point SP4 may not require additional delineation.
 
In the event you still believe additional delineation is necessary, we would be happy to do so. If you
have any questions or additional suggestions, please feel free to contact me by phone or email.
Thanks.
 
Respectfully,
 
Joel Lowry
Senior Project Manager
 

2771 Highway 214, Denver City, TX 79323
C: 432-466-4450
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